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Head of the NSB meets with Mr. Nick Pickard from the British Foreign
and Commonwealth Office

A courtesy meeting was dedicated to among others the future of the Common Security and
Defence Policy and Polish Presidency of the Council of the European Union.

Moreover, the parties discussed the security and defence policy treaties between the UK and France and the
necessity to amend the European Security Strategy.
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